Lawrence Township Planning Board

Cedarville, NJ 08311 Wednesday, Dec. 14, 2016

THOSE PRESENT: Al Humeny George Ripper

Joseph Miletta John Tisa

John Roesly, Jr. Skip Bowman

Veronica Sergiacomi Bill Reilly, Solicitor

Kathy Rodman, Sec.

THOSE ABSENT: John Knoop Delbert Peterson

Tony Lamanteer Steve Miletta

The Lawrence Township Planning/Zoning Board held their regular monthly meeting on Wednesday, Dec. 14, 2016. The meeting was held in accordance with the Open Public Meeting Act and was opened by Chairman Al Humeny.

A motion was made to open to Old Business by Skip Bowman and seconded by John Tisa, all in attendance were in favor. Old Business was the matter of approving the minutes of the June 8, 2016 meeting. A motion was made to approve the minutes by Joe Miletta and seconded by Skip Bowman. Accordingly, a motion was made to close to old business by Joe Miletta and seconded by Skip Bowman with all in attendance in favor.

At this point Chairman Al Humeny turned to New Business which was a presentation by Matthew Pisarski of the Cumberland County Planning Board to present an update on the Cumberland County Farmland Preservation Plan. Mr. Pisarski presented maps to the board members and they discussed the maps. He stated that there has been no activity since last Dec. He explained that there is a dedicated source of funding and there are now 30 applications in progress county wide. The board members had questions and a discusson ensued, with a lot of useful information being exchanged.

After some discussion, with no further business to take care of, a motion to adjourn was made by Skip Bowman and seconded by George Ripper. Meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Kathy Rodman
Planning/Zoning Board Secretary